Dear Mentees,






               Re:  Reflection Letter Assignment
Congratulations on completing another six weeks of learning!  Many of you did a great job improving your study habits and work ethic. It is time to reflect on your progress and make a new plan for your success.
On a separate sheet of paper, please list your core class grades for the six weeks at the top. Then proceed to write a reflection essay answer the following prompts. 
Reflection Questions:  
· How did you do academically the second six weeks?  Why?  
· What do you need to do to raise your grades? 
· What habits do you need to change or continue?  
· How often did you go to office hours last six weeks?  For which classes?  When will you go this six weeks?
· What are you proud of from last six weeks?  What were your high points academically?  What did you do to be successful?  Be specific.  
· What were your low points of the six weeks?  What problems did you have?  Why?  What did you do about them?  What will you do differently next time you have that problem?  Be specific.
· Review your plans from throughout the six weeks.  Which parts of your plan did you successfully implement?  What parts do you need to work harder on?  What changes do you want to make to your plan?
Please share your reflection via email with each of your 5 core teachers, with me, with your parents, and with Ms. Garcia and/or any other person that’s supporting you in your academics.
Be sure that your email is polite, professional and clear.  Explain why you are sending the reflection and what you want from them – feedback, support, reminders, help, etc.
I am so proud of your hard work and appreciate your careful reflection.
Sincerely,
Your mentor, Ms. Jaworski
